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As an ICU nurse for over 30 years, and as the parent of a developmentally disabled 

adult child, I have a lot of experience with our broken health care system. We need 

health care transformation. The Universal Health Care Joint Task Force has done a 

great job of analyzing our current system and making recommendations to improve 

the health and well-being of all Oregonians by establishing a universal, single-payer, 

health care system. 

Establishing the Universal Health Plan Governance Board as recommended by the 

Task Force is critical to move forward to universal health care and to honor the 

voices of the majority of Oregonians who recognize that health care is a human right. 

Now is the time to act! 

 


